
Hello 

 

There is nothing more important than leaving wetlands alone under the current 

and near future context of climate change. Its time for towns to stop 

listening to developers when it comes to avoiding massive flooding of our 

homes.  Please stop this an any development in this limited and struggling to 

survive parcel. 

 

Nothing these developers can do to alter the fact that the wetlands need to 

be protected.   

 

Silvia Dominguez 

Town Meeting member District 4. 


